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Northwest Bay Road Closure Extended to August 20 
 
The twin corrugated steel pipe culverts at Craig Creek on Northwest Bay Road just west of Terrien Road 
at the City of Parksville’s boundary are undergoing replacement. To facilitate this work, Northwest Bay 
Road has been closed to all traffic.  
 
Regrettably, the closure is now extended to 7 am on Tuesday, August 20. We apologize for this delay; 
necessary to complete the work. The delay is due to late delivery of the watermain bypass piping and 
subsequent water transmission main connection and road excavation. 
 
Once the road reopens for traffic, there will be single lane alternating traffic on Northwest Bay Road 
from August 20 until September 16. Please expect delays during this period.  
 
For more information please contact the engineering department at 250 951-2484 or 
engineering@parksville.ca. 
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